
   
 
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 17/18: 500 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS 
Trust (NGH) on 06/02/18.  
 

 Is there a contract in place in your trust with a third party (such as Carillion or 
Serco) to replenish hand sanitizer dispensers in your hospital? 

 If so, how much is your trust billed for each such replenishment? 

 If not, how much does it cost the trust to replenish such a dispenser? 
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information.   
 
The Trust do not have a contract. The sanitizers are refilled by our own staff.  
Regarding the cost of replenishment I can confirm on behalf of the Trust and in 
accordance with S.1 (1) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) that we do not 
hold the information that you have requested. Whilst we do hold information for 
various alcohol cleaners we do not break this down to this subcategory level.   
 


